Edwards,Michelle

From: Mary Add Baker <maryadd@frontier.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2022 10:56 AM

To: outside email clerk

Subject: EXTERNAL -Special Ordinance 20, 2022

**External Email. - Think Before You Click** --Help Desk

Please forward this request to all members of the Terre Haute City Council.

Thank you. Mary Add Baker

We, the home owners of 2710 Wilson Drive, oppose the passage of Special Ordinance 20, 2022 being considered for
vote on July 14, 2022 by the Terre

Haute City Council. We feel closing 27th Street at Wilson would not be for the good of the neighborhood and cause
great inconvenience to many in the area.

Thank you for your consideration about this Ordinance.

Jim and Mary Add Baker



